
 
 
 

Class II Permissive Change Request Letter 
 
May 7, 2010 
 
To: 
Federal Communications Commission   
Authorization and Evaluation Division    
7435 Oakland Mills Road  Columbia,  
MD 21046  Attn:  OET Dept.    
 
RE: FCC PCII Certification Request for RFID Reader/Keypad with Magstripe  
       (FCC ID : JQ6-RMPK40C) 
 
We are submitting an application for a class II permissive change to the RFID Reader/Keypad with Magstripe (FCC 
ID: JQ6-RMPK40C, Original Grant Date: October 19, 2009).  
 
There is no hardware or electrical modification made to the applying transmitter itself.    The change filed under this 
application includes the following changes:    
 
(1)  The antenna tuning circuitry has been modified by changing the values of the coupling components as follows: 
 Component: Original Value New Value 
 C209 180pF 390pF 
 C210 No Load 10pF 
 C301 56pF 120pF 
 C302 No Load 22pF 
 C303 No Load 22 pF 
 C304 330pF 390pF 
 C305 47pF 15pF 
 C306 3pF No Load 
 C307 82pF No Load 
 L200 220nH 470nH 
We hereby certify that no party to this application is subject to a denial of benefits, including FCC benefits, pursuant 
to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C.853(a).   
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or need further information regarding this application.   Sincerely, 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Signature 
Robert Cresswell 
Manager, Engineering Compliance 

 




